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Pag Lisensyado... ProtektaDOH 

 

 

ADVISORY 
 

 

TO:  ALL LICENSED COVID-19 TESTING LABORATORIES 

 

 

CONTINUOUS OPERATION PENDING CY 2022 LTO ISSUANCE 

 

 

In exigency of public service, please be informed that All Licensed Covid-19 Testing 

Laboratory may continue operation of their Covid-19 testing laboratory pending the issuance 

of their license to operate (LTO) for this year, January 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022, and 

subject for post evaluation and monitoring. The Health Facilities and Services and Regulatory 

Bureau will resume onsite work on January 12, 2022, due to arising morbidity rate among 

personnel and building disinfection.  

 

We shall issue your LTO once the Bureau has resumed onsite operation.  

 

Thank you for your continuous support and service to the Filipino People. 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTY. NICOLAS B. LUTERO III, CESO III 

Director IV 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


